
--

3
A; *

bLh| Q Ci(U

APR 7 N'
,

Allied-Signal Chemicals License No. SUB-526
ATTN: Mr. Matthew Kosmider Docket No. 040-03392

' Plant Manager
P. O. Box 430
Metropolis, IL 62960

,

Dear Mr. Kosmider:

SUBJECT: ROUTINE SAFETY INSPECTION ALLIED-SIGNAL, INC., METROPOLIS WORKS
DOCKET NO. 040-03392/94001

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Messrs. G. M.
France, III and J. R. Kniceley of this office on March 8-10, 1994, of
activities authorized by NRC Source Material License No. SUB-526, and to the
discussion of their findings with you and your staff at the conclusion of-the
inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR Part 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy
of this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Gmy) M. ftCann for

Gary L. Shear, Chief
fuel Cycle and Decommissioning Brar,ch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 040-03392/94001 (DRSS)

cc w/ enclosure:
T. Ortciger, Illinois Department

of Nuclear Safety

bec w/ enclosure:
P. Goldberg, NMSS
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